
 

Re: 6th Year Graduation 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

 

Our Leaving Certificate Class of 2024 will celebrate their graduation on Thursday 23rd May. 
We would like to take this opportunity to invite parents/guardians of the Class of 2024 to join 
us for our Graduation Mass in St.Coca’s Church, commencing at 7pm.  

We will commence our celebrations that morning in school, when with sixth-year students, 
giving them the opportunity to spend time with each other, their tutors and teachers. We will 
present their Graduation Certificates, their Graduation Pens and their Yearbooks at this 
school-based event and take class photos also. This will hopefully provide a special memory 
for them and the staff who have worked with them. 

Students will officially finish school at 12pm on that day, gathering, in full school uniform to 
celebrate our Graduation Mass that evening in St. Coca’s Church at 7pm. Due to constraints 
in seating, it is necessary to limit attendance to two attendees per graduating student. 

 After our mass, we hope you will join us for light refreshments in our School Hall. 

I wish to thank you all for your support over the last two years. We look forward to seeing you 
on Thursday evening to celebrate with our graduating students. 

 

Kind regards, 

Caron Finlay  

Year Head to 6th year 2024 

 

 


